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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: george.net [wege@cal.net]
Sent: Wednesday, September 09, 2009 5:45 PM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Cc: George Converse
Subject: Re: Desert Petroleum Site DP 793 Case #RO0000429

Jerry 
  
I sent the addendum, addressing your comments, last week.  We are quickly approaching Sept. 15, 2009, the date the 
contracts to perform the work need to be signed.  I hope you will have time to review this addendum. 
  
Thank you 
  
George Converse 
----- Original Message -----  
From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health  
To: 'george.net'  
Sent: Wednesday, August 26, 2009 10:12 AM 
Subject: RE: Desert Petroleum Site DP 793 Case #RO0000429 
 
George, 
 
I started looking at your work plan.  Can you tell me why the “Deck” area in the corner of the site will not be excavated?
 
Regards, 
 

Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA 94502 
510-567-6791 
jerry.wickham@acgov.org 
 

From: george.net [mailto:wege@cal.net]  
Sent: Monday, August 24, 2009 11:15 AM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Cc: George Converse 
Subject: Re: Desert Petroleum Site DP 793 Case #RO0000429 
 
Jerry 
  
We are currently negotiating an agreement with the landowner (Kin Man Li) for an advancement of funds (loan) to 
perform the excavation work at 4035 Park Blvd., Oakland, CA, Case #RO0000429.  I uploaded the revised work plan that 
address the excavation work last week.  We have a tentative start date of September 14, 2009 for mobilization of the 
excavation contractor.  Prior to that I will need to destroy well RS-5, which is included with the work plan.  For me to 
finalize the agreement with the landowner, he is requiring confirmation of dates to perform the work, which I cannot due 
until I have a response from you.  To complicate matters, I need to sign a contract with the selected contractor who is 
now requiring a move on (start date) on or near September 14, 2009 or he will have to pass on the job.  That would 
require me to draft another RFB and postponed this work until next summer (to costly to excavate during the rainy 
season). 
  
I am hoping you would have some time to review the revised work plan this week and be able to give me your comments.
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Regards, 
  
George Converse 
  
  

  


